
During  a  heartfelt  luncheon  event  recognizing  district  volunteers,  Specialist  Hailey

Tognocchi  was honored as  the Military  Volunteer  of  the Year.  The event  showcased a

touching video tribute that highlighted her dedication and the positive impact she has

made on students. This video, one of three segments celebrating the volunteers of the

year from elementary and secondary campuses, served as a powerful reminder of the

selfless  contributions  made by service  members  in  their  communities.    A  member  of

the video production team expertly shot and edited the piece, capturing both the spirit

of  Hailey's  service  and  the  gratitude  of  those  she  mentors.  The  video  team  member

spent several hours with SPC. Tognocchi to capture engaging footage of her interacting

with  students  at  the  campus  where  she  volunteers  and  to  interview  her  on  camera.

Three-point  lighting  was  used  for  the  interviews.  The  music  licensed  through

Triplescoopmusic.com.  The audience at the volunteer luncheon received the video with

love,  applauding  the  poignant  moments  that  illustrated  Hailey’s  commitment  to

fostering relationships with students. Her appreciation for the tribute was evident when

she saw the video for the first time at the luncheon. Her smile showed her gratitude and

reinforced the importance of honoring those who dedicate their time to mentorship and

support. The video was also shared across all  our social media platforms, reaching an

even broader audience and inspiring others to recognize the invaluable contributions of

volunteers like Specialist Tognocchi.


